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“Soundbeat ‘60s & '70s” - Spreading love through
music from the ‘60s & ‘70s era

On 6th June, an audience and celebrities totalling more than 800
attended the “Soundbeat '60s & 70s 2014", a charity concert held by
Chi Heng Hong Kong, at the Lyric Theatre, Hong Kong Academy for
Performing Arts to listen to golden oldies from those years. Dr. York
Chow, Chairperson of the Hong Kong Equal Opportunities
Commission, was the officiating guest of honour, while Mr. Danny
Summer and Mr. Joey Tang, artists renowned for their involvement in
band music in Hong Kong, were guest performers. Mr. Patrick Dunn,
a well known actor and TV program host in Hong Kong, was MC of
the concert, and performed as mW,
well. With over twenty popularand &=
celebrated artists and musicians g
including Albert Cheung (Big AL) ™=
and others, the concert brought
back memories of the 60s and 70s =
and raised funds to support the
education of AlIDS-impacted
children in China.

Chi Heng Charity Umbrella Redemption Campaign

On 12th June, the "Charity Umbrella Redemption Campaign®
sponsored by Miramar Group was lunched at their shopping malls in
Tsimshatsui, Hong Kong. Visitors to the malls who donated HK$50 or
above could redeem an exquisite umbrella (oniginal
price HK$128). At the same time, Miramar Group
donated an additional HK$30 for each umbrella
redeemed by visitors. All proceeds went to
Chi Heng's AIDS orphans education sponsorship
program. This campaign is supported by
celebrated producer and singer Mr. Hanjin Tan
who selected the drawing named “"Dream”
painted by AIDS orphans to be printed on
the umbrellas.

Conference on summer activities for Chi Heng-
sponsored college students

From June 27th to 28th, Chi Heng Zhengzhou Office held a
conference on the 10th Anniversary of summer activities for Chi
Heng-sponsored college students. Mr. Chung To and all the staff
members were present at the conference. Staff from different Chi
Heng offices shared their own plans for the summer activities and
decided on the themes, flows, schemes and some details of these
events. After the conference, they returned to their offices and
continued working on these activities with enthusiasm and devotion,
aiming at providing the best activities ever to the college students.

Chi Heng's Voluntorism trip at Anhui

In June 1st, 11 volunteers from Dynamix Shanghai came to Fuyang,
Anhui province for a two- day visit to celebrate Children's Day. They
played rhythmic music with 150 students from 2 primary schools
using easily accessible objects around them and taught the children
to dance with the music. On the second day, the volunteers visited
Zhi Ai Yi Jia. The wisit brought love and care from afar to the
children.
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Chi Heng Hong Kong ‘Dream - An AIDS Orphans Art
Exhibition’

From 12th June to 13th July, the "Dream — An AIDS Orphans Art
Exhibition” organized by Chi Heng Hong Kong was held at Mira Mall.
All artworks exhibited were paintings by AIDS orphans in China
sponsored by Chi Heng Foundation. Each painting tells a story, and
through these works visitors could
see stories full of dreams and
aspirations. Visitors also helped
change the destiny of the children
by purchasing these artworks. This
exhibition was sponsored by Mira
Mall and received support from the
public. All proceeds were used to
support Chi Heng's AIDS orphans
education sponsorship program.

Chi Heng Art Workshop with Staff from Pizza Express

On June 16th, Chi Heng Hong Kong held an art workshop together
with Pizza Express for its staff. The theme of the workshop was to
have artwork painted on umbrellas. Seven employees from Pizza
Express participated in the activity and painted 25 umbrellas. Mr.
Yang Qing Long, vice-chairperson
and art director of Asian Artists
Association also helped and
participated in this workshop.
These umbrellas will be given to -
the AIDS orphans who attended &
Chi Heng's Art Counseling
Program this summer, for them
to complete the painting. The
workshop combined art and love,
which was inspiring and memorable.
Interview of Prospective Chi Heng-Sponsored College
Students from Central China

On June 28th, at the Chi Heng Zhengzhou Office, Mr. Chung To
interviewed 18 college students who had agpl:ed for Chi Heng
stipends for the first time in the academlc year 2013-2014. Up to now,
interviews of 319 new
applicants in the 13/14 academic
year have been completed. The
interviews also promoted the
idea that help to others can be
extended exponentially, enhancing
the understanding of the ulimate
goal of Chi Heng.

Chi Heng Mini Summer Camp in Anhui Province

From June 18th to 20th and June 29th to 30th, Chi Heng Fuyang
Office held mini summer camps for senior and junior high school
graduates respectively, in which 29 students participated. For these
students who had just finished their highly competitive examinations,
the summer camps gave them a chance to relax, and encouraged
them to keep up with their education, and strengthened the bond
between Chi Heng and these students.




